
	
	

November	15,	2020	
	
	
	
Dear	Parents	and	Guardians	of	Students	in	the	Northampton	Public	Schools:	
	
Hello!	I	am	a	graduate	student	at	UMass	Amherst	studying	school	choice.	I	am	especially	
interested	in	how	parents	and	guardians	who	live	in	Northampton	decide	to	send	their	
children	to	the	Northampton	Public	Schools.	Would	you	be	willing	to	take	a	5-minute	
survey	about	this?		
	
Even	though	this	email	has	been	sent	out	by	the	district	principals,	the	Northampton	Public	
Schools	will	not	be	able	to	see	your	survey	responses.	And	there	are	no	positive	or	negative	
consequences	for	your	child	whether	or	not	you	decide	to	take	the	survey.	
	
I	would	really	appreciate	your	participation	in	my	study.	Thank	you	for	considering	it!		
	

Sincerely,	
	
Julie	Spencer-Robinson	
PhD	student	in	Educational	Policy	
University	of	Massachusetts	
Amherst	

	
o Click	here	to	take	the	survey,	or		
o Copy	and	paste	the	URL	NPSParentSurvey	in	your	browser,	or	
o Scan	the	QR	code	with	your	phone	

	
	

	


